

EXCELSIOR CONSISTORY, A.A.S.R.

315 White Horse Pike, W. Collingswood, NJ 08107-1997, (856) 854-1991 excelsiorsnj@comcast.net

December 24, 2009

Re: Chris Rich,

Dear Jerry,

On behalf of all of the officers and members of the Excelsior Consistory, I thank you for recommending Chris Rich to perform here as part of our Scottish Rite Day on November 14. As you know, we scheduled her to perform in our Grand Ballroom, as part of the Luncheon Banquet, to provide an entertaining conclusion to this special event.

Our crowd absolutely adored her. We had men of all different age groups from the seniors to the teen-age boys in our DeMolay auxiliary and every one of them enjoyed her humor. I am still receiving excellent feedback from those who attended.

I am also very grateful that she was able to be here early enough before the Luncheon to get a good feel for our crowd, and the layout of the Ballroom. We convinced her to join us for the meal, and I believe that those who sat with her want to adopt her as an Honorary Mason so that she could return to all our meetings.

Again, I thank you for setting up Chris to perform at our event, and I hope to get her here again soon.

Sincerely,

David J. Herman, Jr., 33°

Secretary